Hungary regards Serbia as a safe third country for asylum seekers. This means that those who
entered Hungary via Serbia could be sent back to Serbia and their request for asylum denied.

If you have received a document from the Hungarian Authorities that states that your request for
asylum in Hungary is denied because you have entered Hungary via Serbia, please obtain this 2

page document from the volunteer. You need to sign this document and give it to the Hungarian
Authorities within 3 days upon receipt of the notification of denial of your asylum request.

It is explained in detail in this two-page document why Serbia cannot be regarded as a safe third
country for asylum seekers and requests the Hungarian Authorities not to do so in your case
either. With this document we are trying to raise the chances to reverse the decision to send you
back to Serbia.

You have to sign this document at the end of the second page. Then you have to go to your
designated camp and immediately give it to the Bevandorlasi Hivatal [Office of Immigration and
Nationality].



